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National Dental Specialty Examination — Application window opening on January 18.

We hope this message finds you in good health. You are receiving this email as a key
partner/stakeholder. We are writing to inform you that the National Dental Specialty
Examination application window opens today, January 18th. The application window will
close on March 3ist, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. ET.

The first step in the NDSE application process is for each prospective candidate to create
a profile within the candidate management system which can be found on the NDSE
website.

We appreciate your dedication and commitment to engage in the NDSE. If you have any
further questions or concerns, do not hesitate to reach out to our support team at
ndse@rcdc.ca. Please feel free to forward this message to anyone you believe may be
interested.

Best regards,

National Dental Specialty Examination Unit

The Royal College of Dentists of Canada



